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TIME: 

PLACE: 

6:30 P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

December 19, 2016 

Centerville Municipal Building - Law Library 
Mayor Brooks Compton 
Deputy Mayor Belinda Kenley 
Councilmembers John Beals 

Mark Engert 
John Palcher 
JoAnne Rau 
Bill Serr 

Clerk of Council Carin Andrews 
City Manager Greg Horn 
Finance Director Jonathan Hudson 
Economic Development Administrator Nathan Cahall 
City Planner Andrew Rodney 
Public Works Director Doug Spitler 
City Engineer Jim Brinegar 
Human Resources Manager Jennifer Wilder 
Municipal Attorney Scott Libennan 

The meeting began at 6:30 P.M. In City Manager/Council Communications, Mr. Hom 
reported on the status of the Centerville Place Planning Study and Centerville Place 
redevelopment. Council concurred to open the Public Hearing and table consideration of the 
study until the January meeting. Mr. Hom shared he had received a request from Mr. Pat 
McGuire of Hallmark Campus Communities to meet with Council at a January work session to 
update them on progress with The Lofts. Council agreed to invite the representatives to the 
meeting on January 9, 2017. 

At approximately 6:45 P.M. Mr. Serr made a motion to convene into Executive Session 
for personnel to conduct an interview with a potential Planning Commission appointee. Mrs. Rau 
seconded the motion. The motion passed with seven ayes. After no official business was 
conducted, Mrs. Kenley moved that Council adjourn out of Executive Session. Mr. Engert 
seconded the motion. The motion passed with seven ayes. 

Council reviewed agenda items for regular meeting that followed until 7:25 P.M., when 
the meeting adjourned and Council moved to Council Chambers for the regular meeting. 

~J(a~p 
Carin R. Andrew, Clerk of Council 


